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Seasons Greetings from Etere

Merry Christmas & Happy 2012.
The whole of Etere staff wishes you Season’s Greetings!

The year 2011 has been really challenging and important for all of us: we have 
been a remarkable increase in our sales volume, a key factor that shows how, 
during the actual global economic crisis, Etere has revealed as the best 
compromise between quality and price for all those customers who needs a cost 
effective solution able to be reliable and comprehensive at the same time.
We mainly thank our Customers, Distributors and Partners for helping us reaching 
these goals which represent a strong motivation for us to continue developing 
cutting-edge software solutions and to play a pioneering role on the market. We 
would like to thank you for your continued support and we look forward to working 
with you in the New Year.
As usual also this year, Etere has chosen to donate the amount which is usually 
set aside for the tradizional Christmas gift to Emergengy’s Programme Italy, and to 
share with you a gesture of tangible solidarity. Detailed information on this activity 
is available in the attached PDF document.
The whole of Etere staff wishes you Season’s Greetings!

Season greetings
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